
From: Sunny Gusain
To: Secretary
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Mr. Biden Stop New Fortress Louisiana FLNG project
Date: Thursday, July 7, 2022 1:41:08 AM

Hello Department of Energy,

Fossil fuel billionaires are fueling a disastrous greenwashing campaign to build several ‘low cost’
fast-tracked offshore liquified natural gas (LNG) projects in the Gulf Coast. These floating LNG
terminals would be disastrous for ecosystems and frontline communities in the Gulf.

The Bureau of Safety and Environmental Enforcement has already deemed the New Fortress
Louisiana FLNG project “ incomplete, unstable and hazardous”. To be able to export gas, New
Fortress Energy - the company leading the project - needs the approval of the Department of
Energy. Since this is a federal agency, President Biden has the authority to stop the project.

Please ask Mr. Biden to stop this export terminal before the deadline on July 11th

Communities across the Gulf Coast are also demanding an end to the harm caused by the
petrochemical industry and oil and gas exports. The health and wellbeing of residents of the Gulf
Coast must be our top priority

Regards,

Sunny Gusain
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